
From: Linda Buckingham  
Sent: 25 July 2023 16:08 
To: Planning 
Subject: Proposed tree work 2023/2335/T 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
I object to to part of these tree works due to the proposed trees numbered 
17,18,23,44, as I see no justification that these trees are obstructing the foot 
path, if that was the case then that would mean all trees within the borough 
are obstructing footpaths, including trees that are next to curbside of roads, I 
live opposite the Maygrove bank next to the Liddle rd development and feel 
this is developer is wanting these trees pruned to enable a better view from 
these flats. 
We were informed at the early stages of the original planning that these trees 
would shelter our homes from the development, Myself and other residents 
have have also studied your proposals and justification on the trees numbered 
15, 
21,26,46 that says the branches are touching the buildings that are not 
touching the building, these trees over this last year have already been pruned 
by the developer without permission when they erected the scaffolding which 
were left on the the bank and are still there, and I object to these works. 
 
I would also believe that the tree 15 on the footpath opposite number 160 
Maygrove rd does need attention due to the overhang over the road, Although 
it’s not part of these works it seems strange that the tree department has not 
observed this overhang that could damage parked/passing cars in the future, 
 
 
Best Wishes 
Linda Brown 
 


